## ECHOPHOUSE =

City of Franklin Department of Planning

9-22-18

Dear Planning Officials,

As a business owner on Highway 96, I am writing to voice support for the Cameron Development's proposed use of the nursery property located at 4114 Murfreesboro road to construct a luxury living facility.

In my opinion, This type of facility and the positive impact it brings to our community far out weighs any aspect that may be perceived as negative. Even more importantly, it will be a tremendous improvement to the current appearance and use that is there now.

Cameron Development is a quality organization and the exact type of group that Franklin and Williamson continues to attract the attention of and should be accommodated to so they can become a part of our community.

Please consider my thoughts and call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark Robbins Franklin Chophouse